

SUAMICO

Elementary





Current News Letter

2016-2017 Newsletters

2015-16 Newsletters

2014-2015

District Newsletters

Contact Us

Click here to Print Newsletter

Follow us on Twitter: @SuamicoElem

Like us on Facebook!

School Website: http://suamicohssd.weebly.com/

Suamico News June 7, 2017

IMPORTANT END OF THE YEAR INFORMATION!

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS:

The Suamico Office will be closed June 16th through July 31st. Office hours for the dates June 9th through June 15th will be 6:30-3:00. Cindy Schouten will be in periodically throughout the summer, so you can call 920-662-9800 and leave a message. If you need to visit the school during this time, please contact Mr. Welnetz in advance at ryanweln@hssd.k12.wi.us. If you need immediate assistance, please call the district office at 662-7878. Thanks!

END OF YEAR MEDICATION PICK UP:

If your child has any type of prescription or over the counter medicine, epipens, inhalers, etc., they need to be **picked up BY Friday, June 9th at 3:00.** Medications are NOT allowed to be sent home with students or sent to the high school for summer school. Any medications not picked up by this date will be disposed of.

ARE YOU RELOCATING OVER THE SUMMER?

If so, please notify the Suamico office at 920-662-9800 so you receive updated information related to the new school year! If you are moving out of the area, please also notify the office so that your child's school records can be transferred to their new school. Thanks!

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS will be given to the Howard Suamico Giving Tree if not collected by Friday!

SUAMICO NEWS





June 08: Early Release 1:25
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL



Monday=

Tuesday=

Wednesday=

Thursday:

Friday =



SUMMER OFFICE HOURS: The Suamico

Office will be closed June 16th through July 31st. If you need to visit the school during this time, please contach Mr.

Welnetz in advance at

ryanweln@hssd.k12.wi.us.

If you need immediate assistance, please call the district office at 662-7878. Thanks!



WE NEED YOUR USED CLOTHING!

The Health Room is in need of gently used boys MEDIUM AND LARGE pants/shorts! If you have any children's clothing that you want to donate, please bring them into the office! Thank you!



2017-2018 CLASS ASSIGNMENTS:

Classroom assignments for the 2017-2018 school year will be sent to you in early August along with information regarding Literacy Assessments and Open House which is scheduled for August 30th.



END OF THE YEAR MEDICATION PICK-UP:

If your child has any type of prescription or over the counter medicine, epipens, inhalers, etc., they need to be picked up BY FRIDAY JUNE 9TH. Medications are NOT allowed to be sent home with

students or sent to the high school for summer school. Any medications not picked up by this date will be disposed of.



We have a **VERY** large supply of lost and found items! When you stop by the school, please come inside and take a look to see if anything belongs to your child. The table is located across from the office. Any clothing that is not picked up by Friday, June 2nd, 2017 will be donated to the Howard Suamico Giving Tree.



LAST CALL FOR KWIK TRIP CARDS: lust a

reminder th Trip Gas Ca vour purcha Elementary purchase th have a limit and will not until fall. Cards can be purchased in the

office. The remaining supply is as follows:

FUR KWIK TRIP CARDS: JUST a	
nat we still have a supply of Kwik	
rds available for sale and 5% of	
ase goes back to Suamico	
! This will be your final chance to	
nese cards this school year. We	
ted number of cards still available	
t be ordering additional cards	



*FOOD SERVICE DEPARTMENT *

Please **CLICK HERE** for important end of the vear information from the Food Service Department.





PTO 2016/2017 **ACCOMPLISHMENTS:**

Ever find yourself wondering what PTO does exactly? **CLICK HERE** to find out all the AMAZING things they do and provide!! THANK YOU PTO!!!



"Like" us on Facebook!:

Suamico Elementary is on Facebook! "LIKE" us on Facebook to receive up-todate event details, pictures and videos of things that are happening at school,

announcements and more! You can also follow Suamico Elementary on Twitter by searching @SuamicoElem!

ARE YOU RELOCATING OVER THE SUMMER?

If so, please notify the Suamico office at 920-662-9800 so you can receive updated information related to the new



I TO FICCING LOLF / LOLO DUCCS WITH

Times:

Please consider joining our PTO meetings on the following dates and times (all meetings take place in the Suamico library and babysitting is provided).

Tuesday, Sept. 12 (6:30 pm)

Tuesday, Oct. 3 (6:30 pm)

Tuesday, Nov. 7 (6:30 pm)

• Tuesday, Dec. 5 (6:30 pm)

Tuesday, Jan. 9 (6:30 pm)

Tuesday, Feb. 6 (6:30 pm)

Tuesday, Mar. 6 (6:30 pm)

• Tuesday, Apr. 3 (6:30 pm)

Tuesday, May 1 (6:30 pm)

Agendas will be sent ahead of each meeting!

MAY PTO MINUTES- CLICK HERE



SUMMER READING PROGRAM AT BARNES AND NOBLE:

We're excited to help keep kids reading again this summer! With this program, kids in grades 1-6 can receive a free book by reading 8 books and recording them in our Summer Reading Journals. The program runs until September 5, and is a fantastic way to keep kids minds active over the summer. These

are the forms:

Barnes and Noble Summer Reading Journal 2017. English

Barnes and Noble Summer Reading Journal 2017. Spanish

Barnes and Noble Summer Reading Journal 2017. Information Sheet

school year! If you are moving out of the area, please also notify the office so that your child's school records can be

transferred to their new school. Thanks!



ATTENTION PARENTS:

2016-2017 Memory Books have arrived and will be handed out to students on June 7th. For those who did not order, we have a limited

supply of yearbooks for purchase on a first come, first serve basis. If you wish to reserve one of these, please send a check for \$13.50 made out to Harmann Studios to school with your child as soon as possible. Thank you!



NEW YEAR-ROUND UPDATE PROCESS FOR PARENTS TO UPDATE FAMILY INFORMATION ONLINE:

- 1. Parent/Guardian will log into the PowerSchool Parent Portal.
- 2. Once in the portal, choose the appropriate student (changes will need to be done for each child listed in the account).
- Select InfoSnap Year Round Update on the left side under navigation. (This will take a couple seconds to populate the information that is currently in PowerSchool.)
- 4. Once the student information is populated, the parent/guardian is free to change the appropriate information such as primary mailing name, contact #, address, mother/father/guardian information, and emergency contact information.

Notes from Specials......



IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS FROM ART:

Artsonia, the online art gallery we have been using for the last two years, requires parents to create an online account.Please **CLICK**



COME SEE WHATS HAPPENING IN THE MUSIC ROOM! The Suamico

Music Room has a Facebook page! Keep up to date on music happenings on the Suamico Music Room Facebook page! Just search for "Suamico Music Room" and like our page for continued updates.





















COMMUNITY CORNER

PLEASE NOTE CORRECTION REGARDING BACK TO SCHOOL EVENT & PANTRY

Back-to-School Event & Pantry, August 09, 10 am-7 pm, Green Bay Community Church. Donation and contact information available at http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/contactgivingtree



On our way with 4K. Creative Curriculum makes learning fun. Learn more about The Howard & Suamico 4K program which prepares four-year-olds for school success at http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/4k-program. 4K Registration is available online starting

Wednesday, February 1 and walk-in verifications on that day (starting at 8am-4pm) at the Howard - Suamico School District Office at 2706 Lineville Road. Children eligible for 4K must be four years of age on or before September 1, 2017 and you must complete the registration and verification process. Please contact Jennifer Trudell, 4K Coordinator to learn more about 4K at (920) 662-7941 jenntrud@hssd.k12.wi.us.





To access handouts/flyers for area community events **click here**. The HSSD Community Page includes a Google Calendar list highlighting community events for families in the villages of Howard & Suamico i.e. scouting, festivals, parades,

etc. Visit the Howard - Suamico School District Website for school events i.e. Holiday Concerts, Plays, Musicals, Athletic and Art events using our FREE Mobile App is available for the iPhone, iPad, and Android devices in both the iTunes App Store and also on Google Play.

The Howard-Suamico School District Newsletter is published four times during the school year and is intended to present the communities served by the Howard-Suamico School District with information about the district. The Howard-Suamico School District Newsletter is intended to inform our communities about the people, programs, and vision of the Howard-Suamico School District. Howard-Suamico School District March 2015 Newsletter is available online at http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/#!general-information/cfmp.

Open Enrollment

Welcome to the Howard-Suamico School District

Families that live outside of the district attendance area and want their child to attend Howard-Suamico Schools can apply for Open Enrollment. Open Enrollment applications are available from February 6 – April 28, 2017. For application and additional information, visit the Howard-Suamico Open Enrollment webpage at http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/open-enrollment or contact the Registration Office at registration@hssd.k12.wi.us or call 920-662-8860.



CESA 7 Head Start is looking for eligible families who want a preschool or 4K experience for their child. This is specifically for families who meet income guidelines and have children age 3 or 4 b y September 1, 2017. Call the Head Start Program Office at (920) 430-1153 to apply or for more information.

Registration – April 18 @ 8am – online in Summer School web page

http://www.hssd.k12.wi.us/copy-of-bp-ia-parents

Course fee is \$100 per class

Lego Robotics Mania (students Entering Grades 4&5

Morning - 9:15 a.m.-12:15 p.m.

Afternoon - 1-4 p.m.

Location: Forest Glen Elementary- Instructor is Brenda Rank,

Gifted/Talented Teacher

HSSD EV3 Robot Rangers

For Girls and Boys entering Grades 6-8

Morning - 9 a.m.-12 p.m.

Location: Bay View Middle School, Room 173 - Instructor is Kurt

Prien, Engineering Technology Teacher

HSSD VEX IQ Robotics

For Girls and Boys entering Grades 6-9 Afternoon - 12:45 p.m. - 3:45 p.m.

Location: Bay View Middle School, Room 173 - Instructor is Kurt

Prien, Engineering Technology Teacher

**Students also registered for EV3 Lego Robotics in the morning can bring a lunch and stay through.



SUMMER 2017 SWIM LESSON REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN

The Howard Suamico Community Pool is back for another summer of swim lessons. Please **CLICK HERE** for more information. The registration link can be found at

www.hssdcommunitypool.weebly.com. Any questions or level inquiries can be directed to Tracy Barden at tracbard@hssd.k12.wi.us or 920-662-7874.



FROM NURSE MARCIA:

Woodtick season is here! Please click on the below link for important information! https://www.smore.com/k3v4x-what-s-bugging-you





$Serving {\sim} Learning {\sim} Achieving {\sim} Together$





Keeping you informed of Suamico Elementary Events.....

June 08 Early Release 1:25

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

August 30 Open House 4:30-6:00

September 04 NO SCHOOL- LABOR DAY

05 First Day of School

20 Hearing Screening (K and 1st Grade)

22 Early Release 1:25

October 05 Picture Day

06 NO SCHOOL

19 Parent/Teacher Conferences (4-7:30)
24 Parent/Teacher Conferences (4-7:30)
25 Vision Screening (K, 1st and 3rd Grade)

25 Fall Classroom Celebration

25 Family Fun Night 26 NO SCHOOL

26 Parent/Teacher Conferences

27 NO SCHOOL

November 06 Picture Retake Day

10 Early Release 1:25

22 Half Day- NO LUNCH- 11:4523 NO SCHOOL- Thanksgiving

24 NO SCHOOL

December 08 Early Release 1:25

07 Holiday Concert 9:30 A-L 1:30 M-Z

22 Winter Classroom Celebration 25-29 NO SCHOOL- Winter Recess

January 02 School Resumes

18 Read-A-Thon 3:45-6:00

19 NO SCHOOL

February 02 NO SCHOOL

02 Sweetheart Auction

16 Valentines Classroom Celebration20 Parent/Teacher Conferences (4-7:30)22 Parent/Teacher Conferences (4-7:30)

23 NO SCHOOL

March 14 4th Grade Music Demo Day at LV

April 19 4th Grade Shadow Day at LV

23 4th Grade Parent Meeting at LV

- It is hard to believe that we have reached the end of another school year. I'd like to take a quick moment to say THANK YOU to our families, students and staff for helping to make it another successful year! Enjoy your summer, relax, but keep an academic focus in your household as well. Read together, discover math, spend time in your community (and talk about it) and find ways to give to others! I'm already looking forward to next school year and all of the amazing things that we will accomplish!
- Thank you to our students and families for your support of our recent COIN DRIVE to support the Giving Tree's Back to School Event. Students used coins to vote for the game that they played with me at Field Day. Unfortunately for me, they chose to turn me into a human fidget spinner. I think I'm still dizzy from spinning with 16 different classes on Field Day!!!
- Thanks to all of our parent volunteers at Field Day! It was an awesome day with awesome weather.

 These events are able to happen because of your support! Thanks for being there! AND thank you to Matt and Kristin Collar for organizing a fun day for our students!
- Suamico Elementary received its shipment of new furniture for the library! This past spring, the Suamico PTO approved \$18,000 to spend on new furniture. We ordered new tables and chairs...all on wheels for easy movement and transition of the space. Our students are already LOVING this new furniture! Thanks to the Suamico PTO and to all of our families for supporting our school!
- In early August, you will receive class placements for next year. You will also receive information to sign up to have your child come in mid-August to read with his/her teacher so that we can get a reading level and start reading instruction right away at the beginning of the school year. Please sign up for a spot...and call the office if you need help.
- Finally, we bid farewell to a few staff members. Congratulations to Ann Werlein, 2nd grade teacher, and Janet Hughes, Literacy Coach, on their retirements. Sara Laughrin, guidance counselor, will be moving to Meadowbrook Elementary next year. Kim Farrell, secretary, is leaving for other opportunities. I wish them all well in their transitions and thank them for being a part of our school's success over the past several years!

Have a great SUMMER! Ryan Welnetz, Principal

Principal website: http://suamicoelementary.weebly.com

Twitter: @SuamicoElem

Facebook: "Like" Suamico Elementary